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Moscow Food Coop Board of Directors Meeting 

Minutes June 14, 2007

Moscow Food Coop Board of Directors Meeting 

June 14, 2007

Attendance

Bill Beck, Kathleen Ryan, Joe Thompson, Chris Caudill, Gary Macfarlane , Donal Wilkinson, Kenna Eaton (GM), 

Absent: Kim Vincent 
6:05pm Called to order -- 

Minutes for May 9, 2007 we approved as amended

Amendment: Changed from the Policy development com. To the board development committee, sent to committee for a name suggestion.

Minutes of April 18, 2007 were amended to include the report on election results and voted and approved.

Discussion

Tax Attorney :
Chris Caudill brought in the names of two tax CPA’s that the UI business 



school suggested.  The discussion constituted whether we should be under 
the 


advise of a CPA or an attorney in relation to our working members program.  


Action:  Chris Caudill is going to consult with Jim Pilcher and Haydan Ross.  


Action:  Bill Beck is going to check with Inland Northwest Power about a tax attorney

Non-Profit Research:
Gary Macfarlane updated us on his efforts and will give us another 




update next meeting.

Parking Lot: 
The site plan should be drawn up next week.  It will be submitted for preliminary 


approval by the city and Beth Kenworthy.

Action Item Agenda

GM Financials – Kenna updated.  Kathleen asked about having the average basket added back 


    onto the report.  Chris questioned why memberships have decreased.



    She also updated the board on some job changes with Laura the financial 


    person leaving in a month.  Her position has been split into a number of 



    different job duties; some going to the front end and some to the General 


    Manager



    Action:  Membership committee needs to look at the how and whys and 


    member benefits.



    Joe Thompson Moved that we accepted Kenna’s Financial report and it was 


    seconded by Kathleen Ryan, and voted yes unanimously.

Policy A2-1
   Gary would like to see us add ways to measure how we our meeting product 


   buying guidelines.  Send back to the Board Development Committee.

Policy A2-2
   Kathleen asked to have city and state added to all local and regional 



   people/businesses who sell to us.

Policy A2-3
   No discussion

Policy A2-4
   No discussion



Chris Caudill moved to accept the General Manager’s compliance of policy A2-4 


and it was seconded by Joe Thompson.  Yes votes: Kathleen Ryan, Donal 



Wilkinson, Bill Beck, Chris Caudill, Joe Thompson.  Abstention: Gary 



Macfarlane.

Policy C1
 Send back to the Board Development committee for revision.

Policy D8
Vote on policy changes from the Board Development Committee.



Board made a few changes to Election and Nomination Committee membership.  


Tabled and sent back to the Board Development Committee for revision.

Vision:

Kenna reported on the draft 10 year goals from the Strategic Planning Committee.

Newsletter next month: Chris has the July issue.

8:10pm meeting adjourned

